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We thank those who have generously made gifts to our         

department in the 2018 fiscal year.  

 

  Christopher T. Chee, C’93 and Beate Chee 

 

  Barbara Shyrock Koelle, CW’45, G’46, and GR’81 and 

  John Koelle 

  in honor of Richard W. Shyrock 

 

  Vincent Thomas Lombardo, C’78 

  in memory of Dr. Lee Benson 

 

  Peggy Brenner Wachs, CS’59, GCP’79, L’86 

  in memory of Ellis Wachs 

 

  Mr. and Mrs. Herbert Weiner 

  in memory of Marvin and Sybil Weiner 

 

Additionally, we would like to thank everyone who has support-

ed us in the past either through their generosity or their       

presence at our events. Our departmental community consists 

not only of our faculty , students, and alumni but also of our 

Philadelphia community members. 

 

If you are interested in supporting our department, you can 

make donations here. 

 

If you would like view upcoming events for our department, you 

can access our departmental calendar here.  

https://giving.apps.upenn.edu/fund?program=SAS&fund=630012
https://www.history.upenn.edu/calendar

